
Report to the Board 20240212 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission presented the 75th anniversary, remastered edition of The 
Wizard of Oz on Saturday, January 13th, in the Party Room. Forty-five guests enjoyed 
fresh popcorn, drinks, pizza and the movie.  Thank you to the volunteers Bob Shamo, 
Steve Weiss, Sheri Hodges, John Yardley, Debbie Bell, Laela Skaer, Jean Shamo, 
Hossain Naziri, Eve Brownstone, John Loftus and Laurie Rosenfield. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 28th, at 7pm on Zoom. 
 
Toward the end of February watch for announcements to sign up for the Ukranian egg 
decoration workshops led by our neighbor Rita Allison in early March. This is a first-
come/first-served event with room for only 6 people per workshop. Each workshop has 
2 meetings. 
 
Our Easter Egg Hunt and Brunch will be held on Saturday, March 30th, in the Party 
Room, starting at 9:30 am. Sign ups will be around the middle of March. 
 
Watch our bulletin boards and Tim’s Weekly News & Updates  for further information 
and please join our email list. State law requires you to write to us at 
ptcasocial@rcn.com and tell us that you’d like to be put on the list otherwise we may 
not. 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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